Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University
Sector-16 C, Dwarka, New Delhi-110078

F. No. GGSIPU/J.R{Admissions)/Misc/2019/ 153 5, Dated: o 3 I”IH

Circular

In reference to DHE notification no. F.No. DHE 18 (14)SFRC (4™ /2017-18/3781-91 dated
02.08.2019, wherein Government of NCT of Delhi had notified the fees recommended by SFRC for
the academic year 2019-20, 2020-21 and 2021-22. Accordingly, some representations were received
from the students of self financing affiliated colleges that excess fees is being charged by some of
the institutions. Accordingly University had issued a letter seeking clarification from the Directorate
of Higher Education whether the fees as notified in reference to DHE notification dated 02.08.2019
is applicable to only those freshly admitted students in the academic session 2019-20 or also from
the students who are presently pursuing the course and are the students admitted in previous batches
i..2017-18 and 2018-19.

Now again it has been brought into the notice that some of the institutions are asking for enhanced
fees and students are not being allowed to sign the Registration Charts as issued by the Examination
Branch and the Admit Cards are not being issued. The institutes are hereby informed that until a
clarification is received from the Directorate of Higher Education regarding the fees to be charged
from previous batches no excess fees shall be charged from the students of previous batches and the
students be allowed to sign Registration Charts.

This issues with the approval of competent authority.
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Joint Registrar (Admisssions)
Copy to:
1. Director, Higher Education, Govt of NCT of Delhi, Directorate of Higher Education, B Wing
2™ Floor, 5 Sham Nath Marg, New Dethi 110054.

2. AR to Registrar, GGSIPU for the information of Registrar.
3. Guard File. .

(Kushpreet Singh Chhatwal)
Assistant Registrar (Admissions)



